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April 24 – April 28
 
First Grade Parents,
 	
	Happy Easter!!

	Well, I wrote a newsletter for this week, but didn’t send it at the beginning of the week. It has been a ridiculously busy past few days for me, so I am just now getting the time to at least make contact and get some information out to you. My apologies!

	As you have figured out, there was spelling this week, but no Bible verse.  I did send home a study guide for next week’s Ancient Egypt test. The test will be on Tuesday.

	Tomorrow (Friday) is a $1 Jeans Day. Students may wear a pro-life or “positive message” t-shirt. If your child does not want to wear jeans or jean shorts, he or she may wear school uniform shirts.

	Thank you to the Perez Family for providing snacks this week. Next week snacks will be provided by the Liszewski Family.

	No one panic, but we are down to 21 days of school!!!
	

 May God Bless You,
 Mrs. Stevason                
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